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Docket No. 50-373

Commonwealth Edison Cosspany
A'2TN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated August 27, 1982, infoming us of the
steps you have taken to address the matters which we brought to your
attention in Inspectiort Report No. 50-373/82-27(DETP) forwarded by
our letter dated July 26, 1982. We vill examine these matters during
a subsequent inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Charles E. Norelius, Director
Division of Engineering and
Technical Programs

cc L. O. De10eorge, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

R. H. Holyoak, Station
Superintendent

D. L. Shamblin, Site
Construction Superintendent

T. E. Quaka, QA Supervisor
B. B. Stephenson, Project

Manager

cc w/1tr dtd 8/27/82, v/ UNCLASSIFIED
SAFEOUARDS INFORMATION

IE Files

NMas/8GPL
NRR/DL/88PB |

cc v/1tr dtd 8/27/82, w/o UNCLASSIFIED /3r76
SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION:

DNB/ Document Branch N_. O
Resident Inspector, RIII

Karen Borgstadt, Office of , |
Assistant Attorney Generall '
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